
Gerald Wigness 
Thief River Falls City Clerk 
Thief River Falls City Hall 
P.O. Box 528 
Thief River Falls, MN 56701 

Docket Number: A-5151 

Dear Mr. Wigness: 

July 28, 1993 

Ordinance Number: 219, 2nd Series 

City of Thief River Falls 

The Minnesota Municipal Board has now processed and approved the 
above ordinance in accordance with Minnesota statutes, Chapter 414, and the 
Rules of Procedure. 

The law requires that a copy of the annexation ordinance must be 
delivered immediately by the governing body of the municipality to the 
appropriate county auditor or auditors, and filed with the township and the 
Secretary of State. We recommend that you also file the annexation 
ordinance with the County Recorder. 

The annexation is final upon the date the ordinance is approved by 
the Board, which is the date of this letter. 

PDL:ry 

cc: Pennington County Auditor 
Rocksbury Township Clerk 
Dean Lawrenz, Petitioner 
Donald Omdahl, Petitioner 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

s. Eugene Prestegaard, Petitioner 
Eugene & Loreen Hanson, Petitioner 
Paul Ihle, Attorney at Law 
Secretary of State 


